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As a resident of coastal, Netarts, Oregon for most of my life, I have witnessed subtle 

changes in our nearshore.  Having experience with the stakeholder outreach and 

participated on the Cape Falcon community group, I am in support of HB 2903, which 

will be useful for marine science to help us understand the long-range changes to our 

nearshore.  


